
  

 

 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Tuesday 15th October 
2024. I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
Charges made to overseas visitors for non-urgent care in the period from 1 January 
2019 - 1 January 2024. 
 
Please could you provide the data from your trust on the following: 

Nationality of patients charged during the stated time period 

This information is not recorded in a way we can report on. 

 
Ethnicity of patients charged during the stated time period 

This information is not recorded in a way we can report on. 
 
Invoice amounts for all patients subject to charges 

Non UK Nationals Treated at MKUH for the following            

Year Total Invoices Total Raised 

2019-2020 116 £252354.34 

2020-2021 133 £250,011.01 

2021-2022 83 £191,730.56       
2022-2023 118 £452,557.53       
2023-2024 167 £534,497.85       

 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


